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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
https://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
Podcast: Guest - Phillip 
Jauregui; Supreme Court’s 
tragic decision not to take 
PA’s election cases.  
News From Around PA 
Congressman Brian 
Fitzpatrick (PA-1) voted with 
Democrats to pass two gun 
control bills.   

A lesbian former assistant 
director of music and worship 
at St. Joseph’s University in 
Philly is appealing the 
dismissal of her  anti-bias 
lawsuit against the school.   
She is requesting in excess of 
$150,000 in damages and a 
court order that the school 
implement LGBT sensitivity 
training for its employees. 

The Philly Trans March 
produced the 5th annual Philly 
Black Trans History: A 
Multigenerational Panel 
Discussion.  One of the 
panelists was David,  Mx 
Philadelphia Leather, who 
was asked to comment on 
“how the leather and kink 
community can be more 
inclusive of Black trans 
people.”  His response, “They 
need to let us in.” 

LGTBQ advocates across PA 
are asking the state to modify 
the demographic questions 
asked by COVID vaccine 
providers to include 
questions about sexual 
orientation and gender 
identity.  Currently when it 
comes to the question of 
gender, the options are 
“male, female,  unknown”. 

News From National Scene 
A report issued by the 
National Center for Missing 
and Exploited Children 
revealed that there were 20 
million child sexual abuse 
images on Facebook in 2020! 

Murchinson, TX became the 
22nd city to declare itself a 
Sanctuary for the Unborn 
and banning abortions.  The 
unanimous decision prohibits 
abortion within city limits and 
prevents abortion businesses 
from opening there.   

The ACLU has launched a 
petition drive to urge 
President Biden to issue an 
Executive Order “giving 
trans, non-binary and gender 
nonconforming people 
access to accurate IDs.”  They 
want the EO to remove the 
medical letter requirement 
and add an “X” designation. 

The US Dept. of Ed has 
suspended a Trump 

administration  investigation 
that found students and 
facility at the Evanston-
Skokie, IL school district were 
discriminated against 
through the use of racial 
“affinity groups.”   

It has been confirmed by the 
Secretary of Defense and 
Veterans Affairs Secretary 
that taxpayers will now fund 
“sex reassignment surgery” 
for transgenders in the active 
military as well as veterans.   

The recently signed COVID 
relief bill did not include the 
Hyde Amendment, thus 
forcing taxpayers to fund 
abortion on demand.   Also, a 
provision in the bill could 
block states from cutting 
taxes if they accept the 
money.  Depending on how 
the text is interpreted, the 
measure could also make it 
illegal for states to create 
new tax credit programs used 
for expanding school choice. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our supporters.  
You can give online 
https://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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